
PAREMATA SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
WEDNESDAY 24th FEBRUARY 2021 

WEEK 4 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
Tomorrow    Parentlink and AGM Meeting – 7.30pm in staffroom 
Friday 26th February   Assembly @ 11.45am hosted by Ruma Kereru and Piwakawaka  
Saturday 13th March   Paremata School Market – more information below 
Monday 15th March – 19th March Kahikatea Syndicate Camp  
Tuesday 23rd March   Run, Jump and Throw (more info to come) 
Friday 2nd – Tuesday 6 April (incl) Easter Weekend – NO SCHOOL  
 
 
Kia ora tatou 

 
Year 5/6 Surf Life Saving Beach Education Outing 
The Kauri Team completed their annual beach education trip to Titahi Bay.  
Many thanks to all the parents who supported Rachel Hall and the 
Kauri Team at the beach. The weather was perfect and the children 
had a brilliant day out! 
 

Contact Details 
In light of the Covid-19 outbreak at Papatoetoe School, one of the 
main things the school had to deal with was parent/caregiver contact details being 
incorrect. Could we therefore please ask that if you have changed phone numbers, 
emails or addresses can you let the office know so these can be updated.  Thank you.  
 

Kahikatea Syndicate (Seniors) – 2.5 weeks to go  
Camp this year for Kahikatea is in week 7, from Monday March 15th – Friday 19th March. By now, a deposit 
should have been paid to confirm each students place on camp. Information on the fundraising “Fun Run” will 
be coming home this week. Camp will need to be paid in full by Friday 12th March.  
 
School Donation Scheme  
Thank you to all those families who have embraced our new family contribution donations. With the school 
unable to participate in the MOE Donations Scheme due to our decile rating, we have to rely on family 
contributions from now on for all extra curricular activities. Your support is very much appreciated. Remember 
that all donations are eligible for tax credits from the IRD using an IR526.  
 
 
Assembly and Lost Property 
We have our first full school assembly this Friday 26th at 11.45am. The hosts this week 
are Ruma Kereru (5) and Ruma Piwakawaka (6). All welcome to attend. 
 
Lost property will be displayed outside the school hall.  There is still a lot of clothing on the racks as some of it 
was from the end of last year. 
 

Sunhats 
Sunhats are to be worn for all outside activities during Term 1. Please can you name your child’s hat 
as this aids hat relocation very quickly. 
 

 
Nga mihi nui  - Matua Bryce   



TOMORROW – THURSDAY 25TH FEBRUARY @ 7:30PM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

NO – PARKING 
When picking up/dropping off your children, please do not park outside Hair by the Sea as these car 
parks are reserved for clients only. Thank you. 

SCHOOL HOODIE ORDERS 
We are now taking orders again for both children and adult school hoodies. The hoodies this 
year cost $45 each, come in navy blue and have the new Paremata School logo on the front.  If 
you would like your names across the back, these hoodies are $55. Payment can be made 
online 12 3254 0048796 00 (name and hoodie as reference); eftpos in office or cash. Order 
forms must be dropped off or emailed to michelle@paremata.school.nz. Term 1 orders need 
to be in by Wednesday 14th April. We have samples of these good quality hoodies in the office foyer.    
There is an order form attached to this newsletter email. 

 

PAREMATA SCHOOL TEA TOWELS FOR SALE - $12.00 EACH 
Celebrate our fabulous community with a good quality Paremata School tea 
towel. Four to choose from (see the office display).  Payment can be made 
online 12 3254 0048796 00 (name and ttowel as reference); eftpos in office or 
cash. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Paremata School is officially 100 years old in July this year. We are celebrating the Centennial over the 
weekend of 12 & 13 November 2021. Our email address is 100years@paremata.school.nz  
More details will follow. 
 



 
ENTERTAINMENT PUBLICATIONS – our ongoing fundraiser, a 12 month product from the time you order your 
digital membership. New deals coming up all the time. 

 https://www.entertainmentbook.co.nz/orderbooks/104u135 

 

  

 

 
PAREMATA SCHOOL MONTLY MARKETS 
It’s that time again, everyone. We are back to our monthly markets starting 13th March 2021. 
Please contact us on markets@paremata.school.nz for more information on Vendor availability 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
  

Monthly Markets 

"Do you have chickens with an  
abundance of eggs?  
 
Vegetables growing in your gardens or 
perhaps fruit you can make into Jam? 

 
If so, you may be interested in making 
some pocket money by selling some of 
your produce or home made goods.   
 

Contact us at 
markets@paremata.school.nz 

if you would like information on spaces 
available for vendors and dates of our 
upcoming market events. 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


